



James Strong, Provost and Suzanne Espinoza, Vice President for Enrollment and

Student Affairs

From: Joseph Sheley, President

Date: November 13, 2015

RE: Advising Task Force Recommendations

Thank you for the memorandum, report, and recommendations regarding prospects for strengthening advising at California State University, Stanislaus. I believe the recommendations are ready to be shared with the campus community. They may be revised based upon the comments we receive. For the present, then, I am treating the recommendations as tentative and look forward to the outcome of conversations about them and about efforts to advance student success more generally.